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      January 14, 2025 
 
The Honorable Elena Kagan 
Associate Justice 
Supreme Court of the United States 
1 First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 
 

Re: Amie Drammeh, et al. v. Uber Technologies, Inc., et al., No. 24A690 
 
Dear Justice Kagan: 
 
 I am counsel of record for respondents in the above-referenced case, and have 
received the application of petitioners Uber Technologies, Inc, and Raiser, LLC for 
an extension of 58 days in which to file a petition for a writ of certiorari.  Although 
counsel for respondents generally does not oppose requests for extensions of time, 
we must oppose the lengthy extension requested in this case.  The decision that 
petitioners would ask the Court to review was issued on August 30, 2024; petitioners 
are effectively seeking nearly six months in which to prepare and file their petition 
for certiorari.  The law firm Perkins Coie LLP, which is counsel for petitioners in 
this Court, represented petitioners on appeal and in the district court, and its 
members are intimately familiar with the legal issues petitioners promise to raise in 
their petition.  Under these circumstances, the nearly two-month extension sought 
by petitioners seems excessive.  Respondents therefore urge the Court to deny the 
extension; alternatively, we ask the Court to grant a shorter, more reasonable and 
appropriate extension in which to file their petition.      

 
Respectfully submitted, 

      /s/ Brent M. Rosenthal 
      Brent M. Rosenthal 
bmr/b 
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cc (by e-mail and overnight courier):    
 
Michael R. Huston, Perkins Coie LLP 
mhuston@perkinscoie.com 
Counsel of Record for Petitioners Uber Technologies, Inc., et al. 
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